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November 11, 2021 

 

Dr. Sweety Jamgade 

Ramaiah University of Applied Sciences 

 

Dear Dr. Jamgade: 

 

Greetings of Fortitude, Excellence, and Uprightness! 

We are pleased to inform you that you are a QUALIFIED NOMINEE in the ATRC RACE 

Awards for Excellence.  Your outstanding accomplishments in various areas of Research & 

Leadership, Academic Excellence & Innovation, and Community Engagement merits you to be 

recognized in the 2nd Asian Tourism Research Conference 2021 with the theme, “Asian 

Tourism: Representation, Revitalization, and Recovery” on November 15-17, 2021. 

 

Your nomination was carefully considered among others in an excellent slate of nominees and 

we invite you to take part in the program during the Awarding Ceremony for the RACE Qualified 

Nominees and Awardees on November 17, 2021, at 4:30 pm to 6:00 pm (Philippine Time).   

 

Congratulations and we look forward to your active participation in the Conference and in the 

Awarding Ceremony. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Very truly yours, 

          

Marichu C. Liwanag, MSHRM               Joy Sheelah Baraero-Era,PhD. 

2nd ATRC Conference Chair      2nd ATRC Adviser 
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